PUBLIC NOTICE

August 12, 2021

The City of North Tonawanda has received an application to construct up to 40 8-
foot wide by 100-foot long by 24-foot-high free-standing structures to house
computer equipment for use as a Data Center and additional structures to support
electrical distribution throughout the site at 1070 Erie Avenue, upon 13.78 acres of
land owned by Fortistar. This project is considered an Unlisted Action pursuant to
the State Environmental Quality Review Act. In order to determine whether this
action may or will not have a significant impact on the environment, the City
Engineer will be reviewing the Full Environmental Assessment Form provided in the
application from the developer’s engineer. The City Engineer will receive written
views from the public on the proposed action on or before 4:30 PM, Friday August
27,2021. The plans are available for review in the City Engineer’s Office, Room 9,

second floor of City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, or online at www.northtonawanda.org
















































